

Message from Mrs Millsop:

This has been a very busy week in school with children digging into their new learning. Children have been to see me with work which shows how much they are progressing and they are rightly proud of themselves.

Today many children, at least a third, celebrated achieving 125 reads during assembly, which means that they have read nearly every day since September They are developing vital skills to become life-long readers.

We celebrated more children achieving 25 times on Numbots and Timetable Rockstars too. Accessing these online platforms daily will significantly increase your child's fluency woth key maths knowledge. Fluency with table and number facts means knowing the correct knowledge without seemingly having to think about it. Secure number knowledge is vital for success in maths. Mrs Keane has many rewards and certificates to be awarded!

W/C 16th January	W/C 23rd January	W/C 30th January
М	М	М
Т	T Y1 Trip	Т
W	W Drumming Workshop	W
Т	Т	T Youlbury Info Session Y5
F	F	F

News

Young Voices: Staff took 39 Y4,5 and 6s to Young Voices Experience in Birmingham on Monday. It was wonderful to return to such a fantastic experience! Children had a wonderful time, singing, dancing and being inspired by talented musicians as well as performing in a mass school choir of over 5000 children!

Football: Year 5& 6 girls have represented the school at a tournament where they won four of their matches and lost one. Well done!

Values: COURAGE

This week we thought about who can be courageous in our Whole School Worship. We explored the story of David and Goliath from the Bible. We reflected on the different ways in which David showed Courage and his motivation for being courageous too. We recognised that everyone of us can show Courage.

In Key Stage worship times, staff continued reflecting on who can be courageous by exploring the characters in the stories, 'The Selfish Crocodile' and 'The Magic Paintbrush'.